
 

 

Off-Ramp Full Closure: Weekend of November 13, 2020 
 
The Interstate 15 southbound off-ramp at Railroad Canyon Rd. will be fully closed from Friday, 
November 13 at 9 p.m. to Monday, November 16 at 4 a.m. Please use Bundy Canyon Road 
as an alternate off-ramp.  
 

Lane closures will also be required on Railroad Canyon Rd. beginning at 7 p.m. on Saturday, 
November 14 until 5 a.m. on Sunday, November 15. Streets will remain open to through-traffic. 
  
Traffic signals at the I-15 Railroad Canyon Rd. on-ramp will be flashing on Friday, November 13 
from 5 a.m. to 9 a.m. and again throughout the weekend beginning at 9 p.m. on November 13. 
The Auto Center Dr. and Diamond Dr. intersection signals will also be flashing periodically 
throughout the weekend.  
 

Detour  

 

Motorist Reminders 

 

• Follow the 60 mph speed 
limit 

• Expect delays and allow 
extra travel time 
 

• Use Bundy Canyon Rd. as 
a detour 
 

 


